Lamberty, Kelli

From: Ryan Kiecker [rakiecker@wisc.edu]
Sent: Monday, May 07, 2012 5:44 PM
To: Lamberty, Kelli

Subject: Car Smash Safety Proposal

Mrs. Lamberty,
Below are a few steps we came up with to make the car smash this fall safer. We are willing

to add more, if necessary, and open to ideas as to how we can work together to make this
event possible. I will be attending the meeting on May 1leth for discussion on the subject.

Proposed Safety Plan

-Set up a perimeter around the vehicle
-Set up a first aild station with two certified nursing assistants on hand
-Drain vehicle of all fluids prior to delivery

-Everyone participating must sign a waiver that releases both the city and our fraternity
from any liability

-Only one person at a time within the perimeter

-Remove hazardous parts of the vehicle

-Lay down thick tarps/canvas beneath the car for easy cleanup

-Use rubber coated sledge hammer to eliminate shattering/glancing blows
-All participants must wear gloves, eye protection and close-toed footwear

-Climbing on the car is prohibited

I look forward to the meeting next week, Please feel free to email me if you have any
questions or concerns.

Thanks,

Ryan Kiecker




